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HELLO, 

 

I'M STRONGLY OPPOSE HOUSE BILL 3075. I DO NOT BELIEVE THIS BILL WILL 

HELP WITH THE GUN VIOLENCE. I BELIEVE THAT THIS BILL WILL MAKE THE 

PEOPLE TURN TO THE BLACK MARKET OR UPTAIN THE WEAPON(S) 

ILLEGALLY. I BELIEVE THIS IS AN OVERSTEP OF THE GOVERMENT AND 

INFRINGMENT OF OUR 2ND AMENDMENT RIGHTS. I BELIEVE OUR STATE 

SHOULD DO AN MORE EXTENSIVE BACKGROUND CHECKS BUT PUTTING 

LIMITATIONS ON THE MAGAZINES AND IF THEY HAVE A REMOVABLE FOOT IS 

NOT THE ANSWER, ALSO OUR SHERIFF'S OFFICES DO NOT HAVE A PLAN IN 

PLACE FOR THE CERTIFICATES FOR PURCHASE AND OR SALES NOR DO 

OUR SHERIFF OFFICE'S WANT TO DEAL WITH THESE CERTIFICATES.  

 

THANK YOU, 

AMANDA 

 

 


